

Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

August 9, 2018
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:55PM.  Members present Honer, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

There was discussion on the school use of the old gym.  The coaches were alerted to the gym closing, but one of the coaches required entry to remove items and was granted.  A monthly fee of $2,000 was proposed for the school’s use because of the cost of utilities.  “Clubs” will not be allowed use of the gym unless the school has them covered under their insurance.  Until further notice the gym will remain closed.  
A letter was sent to the County from the Village supporting the TIF applied for by James Tipple Jr.  

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:29 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       
Gary Kincannon, Council President
Attested by: 
______________________

 Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
Date: ___________________________
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